
Course Update: Ethics & Fraud, as well as Ethics & Fraud Spanish Version 

Dear A&M System Training Coordinators, 
 
I am pleased to inform you that the Ethics and Fraud course (no. 2114400) has been updated with 
corrections to broken links and is available in TrainTraq. All applicable assignment rules are still in effect 
and all course reports remain the same.  
 
Additionally, the Spanish version of the course, Ética y Fraude (2114441), has also been updated with 
corrections to broken links and is available in TrainTraq. This course isn’t assigned, but it’s an option 
available to all A&M System employees. Completing the Spanish version will automatically complete an 
open assignment of the English version. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions regarding the changes made to either of these courses. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ryan Ho │ Instructional Designer III 
Division of Human Resources and Organizational Effectiveness 
1255 TAMU  |  College Station, TX 77843-1255 
OrgDev.tamu.edu 
979-862-1156 │ ryanho@tamu.edu  
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